

Newsletter



3rd November 2017

Dates

Tuesday 19th December N1 Christmas Singalong -

Wednesday 20th December - last normal day and Christmas party day

Thursday 21st December - Nativity day

Monday 8th January -Nursery reopens



Old pound coins

We are collecting old pound coins for Children in Need. We have a little box on the porch table, if you would like to donate

What are the children learning next week?

We are continuing to develop conversation skills (including good listening).

We will also be following up our learning about owls from our Wharton Park visit.

for the Nativity/Christmas Singalong.

We will be starting to learn our songs

Breakfast Club

Our breakfast club will be serving warm porridge, now that Autumn mornings are getting colder. Breakfast is served

in the Rainbow Room from 8am, for a charge of £5. Please book through the office, or see Mrs Simon.



Scholastic Book Club

We are sending leaflets home for the last book club this term before Christmas. Any books you order will earn the nursery points towards free books which we will use to update our library collection.

Please place your order online at

Schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor

By Friday 1st December





Newsletter

If your child is absent on Friday, or you have another family member who wants to keep updated with nursery news, please note that our newsletter is added to the website each Friday.



N2 Visit to Wharton Park

Please make sure that you have signed the permission letter for your child to go. Please pay the £8 contribution as cash (not through Parent Pay).

Please make sure that your child is warmly dressed, including gloves if the weather is cold. They do not need to wear school uniform. They do not need any spending money with them.

They will be doing outdoor learning based on the story "Owl Babies".

